
 

EITI SUPPORT POLICY 

 

PT Bangka Prima Tin commits to support EITI (Extractive Industries Transparency Initiative) 

which is concerned on information transparency and governance system reinforcement.        

PT Bangka Prima Tin supports to follow the EITI purpose by taking a clear communication 

between towards the government, company and civil society engagement, the establishment 

of a multi stakeholder group, and agreement of a work plan. 

As an extractive industry, PT Bangka Prima Tin is willing to be a part of EITI Program, 

implementing the information transparency and supporting the governance system 

reinforcement. 

This policy is effectively valid since January 2nd, 2025 and will be reviewed annually.  
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